
1

Parks, Jeff@Waterboards

From: Lisa Westbrook <lisaw@tuolumneutilities.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 08, 2015 12:45 PM
To: Parks, Jeff@Waterboards
Subject: FW: Pinecrest Lake, Letter of Support

Subject: Pinecrest Lake, Letter of Support 
 
State Water Control Board: 
 
 This is a letter of support for new regulations for the elevation requirements of Pinecrest Lake.  Elevation 
regulations should be flexible based upon current water needs for the 44,000 customers of TUD. 
 
David J. Bohnen 
19919 Villa Drive 
Sonora, Ca. 95370 
 


